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Friends of Calmore 

Infant School 

Happy New Year to you all! 
 
What a great end to 2023 we had! 
 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Winter Fayre.  
It was such a great event and very well supported. 
We made a significant amount of money, and this has been 
given to School to pay towards new IT equipment for the 
children to have access to. 
 
Other events we held throughout December were well 
supported. 
It was lovely to be able to hold a Year R Christmas Party.  
This was a good way to introduce Year R children to discos 
and FCIS events. 
 
We have decided that this half term, we are only going to 
hold one event that being a Cake Sale on 31st January after 
school.  
  

fcis@calmore-inf.hants.sch.uk 
 

Easyfundraising       
Please remember to use easyfundraising when shopping 

online. 

Over 6,000 shops and sites will donate to Friends of 

Calmore Infant School for FREE when you use 

easyfundraising to shop with them. You can raise donations 

for us when you buy anything from decorations and festive 

food to gifts like toys, jewellery, tech, experiences and more! 

 

These donations really help us and all you have to do is use 

easyfundraising when you’re ordering the things you’ll be 

buying anyway. 

 

 

 
Don’t forget, we have our clothes recycling bin, within the 

school grounds.   

If you donate unwanted textiles to an Astra Recycling bank, 
they will recycle and will pay the school 0.40p per kilo for 
what they collect.   
Textiles in the Astra Bank means money in the school bank! 
It could raise £600 across the year! 
 

Facebook: Calmore Infant School 

Information page 

 
Name of Chair: Tracey Oakley 

 

 

 

31st January 

Cake Sale 


